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Dear Parents- Guardians & Students  

Greetings to each one of you from Notre Dame Holy Cross High School, Moharpara. 

At the outset I would like to thank you for whole hearted support for the smooth functioning of 

our institution during this time of pandemic. I appreciate your honest collaboration and true 

enthusiasm to support our initiatives to impart quality education during this lockdown. As the 

students complete their half yearly examinations today, I wish to place on record the timely 

support and guidance of the parents during the examination was vividly seen. I thank you for 

your accompaniment with students that really encourages us to work harder and reach out to our 

students with enthusiasm and commitment. 

During the Puja Holidays, Holy Cross Educational Foundation is  conducting online competition; 

attractive prizes will be awarded to  the winners. I encourage the maximum students to 

participate in to it and wind prizes.  The Competitions brochures are attached in this circular 

please go through and enroll your names.  

Please note the Puja holidays. 

Puja Holiday Begins on 23rd October 2020  

Puja Holidays ends on 02nd November 2020.  

 

(School office will remain closed from 23rd October 2020 to 30th October 2020). 

 

Enjoy your holidays – stay safe and stay healthy. 

 

Fr. Alfred D Souza CSC 

Principal  

 

 

 


